February Newsletter 2011

Reading: The anthologies we are reading focus on the theme: "Look around there are surprises all around us". Your child has been given new goals and new reading ranges (based off of STAR and Dibels testing).

Math: We will be working on Chapter 7: Geometry and Fractions. Keep working on those math facts!

Social Studies: We will continue learning about American History and building our time line. We will also be learning about famous Presidents of the past.

Leader in Me: We continue to work in the activity guide and incorporate this into our daily lessons. We are focusing on: Please and Thank you, Greetings, and How to Introduce Yourself.

Please let me know if you have any questions!

Sincerely, Mrs. Sywassink

Important Dates:

14th-Valentines Party

18th Winter Carnival

Picture day

Mid-terms

21st No School

25th Fun Friday